
ITEM 8b 
 

Mobile Library Briefing Note  
  

With the opening of the new libraries at Derwent (March 2007), Oakwood 
(December 2008), Allenton (May 2009), Mackworth (25 March 2010) and 
Chellaston (early June 2010), the mobile library service will no longer be cost 
effective.  Its schedule would amount to about one day per week only, and 
there are no other parts of the city to which the service could be extended.   
 
Subject to Council’s approval of the budget proposals it is intended to take the 
mobile library off the road after 31 March.  Records suggest that around 150 
users will be affected.  We shall re-direct them to their nearest library building; 
if any mobile library users inform us they are unable to get to another library 
due to age or disability we will refer them to our Home Library Service. This 
provides a tailored service delivered direct to the homes of people in this 
category.  
 
As Chellaston Library is not due to open until June we shall run a temporary 
service from the new library’s meeting room until the whole building is ready 
to open. 
 
David Potton  
Head of Library Services  
Regeneration and Community Department 
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